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Oakwood Infant and Nursery School 
Windsor Ave, Clacton-on-Sea, CO15 2AH.

Headteacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan
Email: admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01255 421168

https://www.oakwoodinfantandnurseryschool.co.uk
5th October 2022
Dear parents / carers,

The Government has decided that, from this September, schools are no longer permitted to use the Government’s ‘Letters and Sounds’ reading scheme. 

As such, Oakwood Infant and Nursery school will now be using the ‘Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised’ programme.

The children are still being taught to read through phonics, which is learning each sound that a written letter makes and putting those sounds together to read a word.

The order the sounds are taught in remains mostly the same and your child will still bring home a school reading book to read at home.

A few changes are:

· The order in which tricky words are taught;

· The children will have group reading sessions up to 3 times a week. This means they will read the same book as the other children in their group, with an adult teaching them to decode the words so they can read with increasing fluency and understanding. The children will not bring these group books home as they are needed in school, but they will bring home a book closely matched to their phonic reading level.

There will be a parent’s meeting in school to discuss these changes on Tuesday 8th November at 9:00.

This letter, with the links to the ‘Little Wandle’ website, is available on the school website so that you can ‘click’ on the links to visit the ‘Little Wandle’ website.

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
There are also ‘Little Wandle’ videos for you to watch with your child on Youtube. The link for lesson 1 is below. These lessons are similar to the activities your child will access in school and can be useful to supplement in-school teaching, but your child is not taught through these videos in school. Lessons will be taught by your child’s class teacher. 

Lesson 1 - Reception - YouTube
Thank you for your continued support in helping your child learn to read.

Ms Young

Reading and Phonics Lead


